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Original:  Spanish

NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), would like to remind them that, as decided at the last two meetings of the CAJP, delegations are expected to submit to the Secretariat the comments that they transmitted in due course to the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) in response to the public consultations conducted by that body on the draft amendments to its Rules of Procedure.
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